## Class 4 Newsletter

A big warm welcome or welcome back to everyone. Our topic this term will be Ourselves. You may support your child by sharing past experiences and talking about your family. Please could you send a photograph of your family into school on Wednesday 19 September for your child to share with the class and put in their learning journal. We look forward to a lovely year ahead!

## Our Nursery sessions offered are:

Beginning of the Week	Monday and Tuesday 9am -3pm
	Wednesday 8.45am -11.45am
End of the	Wednesday 12.15pm-3.15pm
Week	Thursday and Friday 9am - 3pm
30 Hours	Monday - Friday 9am - 3pm
Mornings	Monday - Friday 8.45am -11.45am
Afternoons	Monday - Friday 12.15pm-3.15pm

## Dates to remember:

Parents Meetings - 17 September at 2.45pm

Harvest Festival -12 October at 2.45pm

Celebrations Assembly - 19 October at 2.30pm

Halloween Party - 31 October (letter to follow)

Please could parents ensure that children have a labelled pair of wellington boots in school for outdoor play and a spare set of clothes on their peg, school will provide waterproof coats and trousers. Please could you ensure your child's clothing is also labelled.

## This Half Term Happy Birthday to...

Issac and Amira



Our Harvest Festival will take place at Church on Friday 12 October at 2.45pm. Parents are invited into school to walk children to the church for our Harvest Festival at 2.00pm. All are welcome to join us.

All children who stay for school lunches are choosing their own lunches daily as we now have a new Ipad system. We will monitor children's choices and will speak to parents if needed.

Celebrations Assembly will take place in the school hall on Friday 19 October at 2.30pm, when behaviour certificates for the half term will be given out. All are welcome to attend.

Please ensure Reception children bring their P.E kit into school on a Monday and leave it in school until Friday. We will have P.E. sessions on a Tuesday and Thursday. Nursery children do not need a P.E kit.

Our Halloween Party will take place on Wednesday 31 October. Children may attend in fancy dress. A letter will be sent out closer to the time with further details.

